 



Principal's Message

As the Christmas Holidays approach I would like to thank the whole school community for your commitment and 
co-operation in school during 2018. We could not have made it such a success without each and everyone of you.

It's been an exciting year with our pupils sharing their enrichment work at the Palace of Westminster, Buckingham Palace, Westminster Abbey and Berlin.  2019 is set to be even more exciting as we demonstrate our pupils creative strengths, as the 'trainers of the trainees'. They will be using their enrichment sessions as the medium towards new friendship groups and employability.  Please follow our progress @stvincentsL12.   
I would like to take this time to wish all our pupils and their families a Happy Christmas and many blessing in the New Year. 
Dr J A Patterson – Principal 






Our Christmas performances are always very special and I'm sure you will all agree that this year's events were no exception.

The children were so excited about performing for you. Their enthusiasm and enjoyment were matched only by the quality of the performance they gave - fabulous! Well done to our talented children for giving of their best. Also a massive thanks to staff who worked so hard to enable the children to perform so successfully.


 









  









Our Post 16 pupils organised two
fundraising events 'Odd Sock Day', 
'Christmas Jumper Day' and a 
'Cake Sale' raising a grand total of 
£201.67p for ‘Children In Need’.  
A special thanks to Scott Anderson who took 
 lead on both events.

Christmas lunch took place on Thursday 
13th December and a great time was had 
by all the pupils, staff, visitors and School 
Governors. Pupils were delighted Father 
Christmas came early to deliver presents! 











Some of our pupils went over to Christopher
Grange to sing Christmas Carols to the 
Residents.  This is an annual event which the 
pupils always look forward to with great joy.

Our residential pupils have been celebrating Christmas and attended their Christmas Party at the ‘Knotty Ash Bistro’.   
A huge thank you to Tony…. the pupils had a wonderful time and loved singing on the karaoke!  Our residential pupils also had a ‘sleep over’ in Caulfield and was enjoyed by all.  
A ‘Staff Bake Off’ took place in the food technology room and the staff decorated a cake whilst under blindfold.  The pupils advised and helped the staff, amidst much amusement!
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